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Dear Medicaid or MC+ Recipient:

A few weeks ago Medicaid/MC+ announced that dental
services for adults would no longer be covered.  You should
have received a letter about this.

A judge has entered an order that requires Medicaid/MC+
to cover dental services for adults August 21, 2002.

Your Medicaid or MC+ card will cover dental services for
services on or after August 21, 2002.  Benefits and
limitations will be the same as they were before July 1, 2002.
If you need dentures, your dentist does not need to ask for
approval from the Division of Medical Services before you can
get the dentures.

If you saw a Medicaid/MC+ dentist on or after August 21, 2002,
the services you received may be covered.  You must have been
eligible for Medicaid or MC+ on the date you received the
dental service and the service must have been covered.

You may get dental care from any dentist who takes
Medicaid/MC+.  You must use a Medicaid/MC+ dentist.  Check to
see if the dentist you used before July 1, 2002 takes
Medicaid/MC+.

If covered dental services change, another notice will be
given.

Please call Recipient Services at 1-800-392-2161 if you have
questions or to ask for a list of Medicaid/MC+ dentists.


